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Mr. W. A. Nixon i

6' p{{{N{Q jUranium Process Licensing Section
'Uranium Fuel Licensing Branch -1< ,

Division of fuel Cycle and F OCT 181982 * t |

Material Safety, NMSS U.S. N; *' *'9)M f'
,

ENuclear Regulatory Commission . - -
>S " * * * !Washington, D.C. 20555 -

Dear Mr. Nixon: M~
'

Thank you for your letter of September 23,
1982. May I please trouble you further for a copy i

of a report which would describe the procedures being
employed to collect and stabilize the 20,000 cubic
yards of contaminated soil at the AMAX, Inc. property

i near Parkersburg, West Virginia? After this stabiliza-
tion project will the storage site be considered'

adequately decontaminated to be able to be released
for public use?

As before, your response will be appreciated.

Sincerely,
j
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